
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 22nd May Barnes Farm Junior School took 

part in the Joy of Moving Home School Festival by 

completing some sports and healthy living activities at 

home. Thank you and well done to all the families who 

took part! Here are some photos of the excellent 

activities that went on. 

Beau, Year 3 

Dylan, Year 4 

Erin, Year 3 

Ethan, Year 4 

Esther, Year 5 and Benjamin, Year 3 



Halle, Year 4 

Toby, Year 3 and 

Harry, Year 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gracie, Year 3 William, Year 6 

Lola, Year 3 



Jack, Year 6 

Kiki, Year 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

George, Year 6 

Oliver, Year 6 

Stanley, Year 5 



William, Year 5 

Parisa, Year 3 and Zak, Year 4 

 

Laila, Year 4 

Look on the 

website to also 

see some 

excellent videos 

of activities!  


